From: Brian Palenske [mailto:brianpalenske@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 10:27 AM
To: Sen. Anna MacKinnon
Cc: Sen. Peter Micciche; Sen. Donny Olson; Sen. Lyman Hoffman; Sen. Mike Dunleavy; Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. Pete Kelly
Subject: SB30 Proposed Changes

Senator Mackinnon and Senate Finance Committee members,
 
I am writing to express my extreme displeasure with the changes to SB30 that the Senate Finance Committee is proposing. I would like to encourage the committee to drop the changes and leave SB30 as it was originally proposed to the committee. I believe the bill that came from the Senate Judiciary Committee better reflects the intent and will of the people.
 
My wife and I are “super voters”, constituents of Senator Mackinnon’s district (G), long time Eagle River residents, and near lifelong Alaskans. The majority of our extended family on both side are also Alaska residents. We are both oil industry employees and typically republican supporters/voters. This is an issue we have actively discussed with our friends, family, and co-workers.
 
I am sending this note to insure that my voice is heard and that the committee is aware that the voters of Alaska are watching. Please reconsider your proposed changes and help enact a bill that represents the intent of the voter approved initiative even if personally you do not agree with it.
 
Sincerely,
Brian Palenske

